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HB 2981 directs the Oregon Health Authority to administer a program to provide palliative care services 

to qualifying patients through coordinated care organizations. These services are required to be 

provided through interdisciplinary teams and OHA must adopt rules determining patient eligibility and 

provider qualification requirements. The measure is expected to have a minimal fiscal impact.  

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2981 be reported out do pass. 

 


